
           BADGERS MOUNT PARISH COUNCIL                                                                  

                                                                                    8th November 2019 

James Gleave 

Strategic Planning Manager 

Sevenoaks District Council 

Argyle Road 

Sevenoaks  

Kent 

TN13 1 HG 

 

Dear Mr Gleave 

SEVENOAKS DISTRICT COUNCIL LOCAL PLAN  

Badgers Mount Parish Council has seen the Planning Inspector’s letter 

of 28th October in which she sets out her reasons for withdrawing the 

Local Plan and your reply of 31st October challenging this. 

We are puzzled by the Inspectors comments and fully support the 

District Council’s actions in this matter. 

We would be grateful to be kept informed on the latest developments, 

and would be happy to consider anything we could do to help the District 

Council’s position. 

I am copying this letter to the Local Plan Inspector and to all the other 

Parish Council’s in the District at the request of the Parish Council. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Geoff Dessent 

Clerk Badgers Mount Parish Council  


